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Comments: This letter is to the US forest service requesting that you do not allow the historic Holland lake lodge

to be sold to and developed by POWDR, or any other entity that intends to develop the lake beyond its very small

capacity. Holland lake is not a big lake and it's an incredible peaceful setting that is home to many endangered

species. I cannot imagine that you are even considering such a large development on such a small, pristine,

quiet lake? And that there is no plan to do an environmental impact study first makes no sense. This is the home

of grizzly bears, lynx, bull trout and loons. The question is: do you stand for money or do you stand for preserving

this beautiful land? I can't imagine the noise pollution that will be allowed with the motor boats and helicopters

and snowmobiles. That makes me depressed to think about. You need to protect this amazing place! Please do

the right thing! Keep the new owners of Holland lake lodge a small, quiet entity. On a sidenote , I think you should

consider having no motorized vehicles on the lake in the future, similar to Lake Alva . Sincerely, Elizabeth

Duerksen 


